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Starting after Thanksgiving, on Wednesday, November 28%, our school district will be offering
mySchoolBucks, a convenient and secure online payment and parent information portal which replaces
the current MyNutrikids system. With mySchoolBucks you can deposit money into one or more student
accounts. Both online payment systems will be unavailable on November 28 and 29t while the existing
MyNutrikids account balances and transactions are transferred to mySchoolBucks. During this period,
the cafeteria managers will be able to add to student balances and will accept checks or cash. You can
access the new system on Friday, November 30th.

Improved Benefits to parents:
0 Setup automatic recurring payments
0 Automatically add money to a student’s account when the balance runs low
0 Low balance e-mail notifications
0 Ability to view purchases for the past 90 days

Things to know about mySchoolBucks:

0 MySchoolBucks has the following payment methods available for use:
= Visa®
= Mastercard®
= Discover®
* Electronic Check

0 Parents may fund up to $120 per student, but a family may pay for all of their students on a

single transaction.

0 The convenience fee per transaction will change to $1.95.

0 Due to legal requirements, we are unable to transfer automatic e-mail notifications. If parents
previously setup low balance email alerts in MyNutrikids.com, they will need to set those up on
mySchoolBucks.

0 The MyKids (MyNutrikids.com) Service Agreement will be replaced with an agreement from

Heartland Payment Systems. This agreement covers provisions from each of the credit card
brands, as well as various legal requirements.

PLEASE NOTE: Parents with an existing MyNutrikids.com account will continue to use the same

username and password on mySchoolBucks.com. Children associated with their account will remain
unchanged. More information is available on our website at www .lincnet.org/food.
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